
FILED 5/1 0/2019 

State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 04232-2019 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

May 10,2019 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CE:->TER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clert?"­

Melinda Watts, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering)~~' ry-' 
ON 20180214-WS - Application to transfer fac ilities and Certificate Nos. 542-W 
and 470-S in Putnan1 County from St. John's River Club Utility Company, LLC to 
St. Johns River Estates Utilities, LLC. 

Please file the attached, "email regarding deficiency letter due date extension," in the above 
mentioned docket file. 

Thank you. 

MW/jp 

Attachment 



Melinda Watts 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

lVIr. Petra: 

Melinda Watts 
Thursday, May 02, 2019 9:03 AM 
'Matthew G. Petra' 
'Scott Middlebrooks'; Dwayne Gray; Robert Graves; Debra Dobiac; Lynn Deamer; Bart 
Fletcher, Malissa Bennett; Matthew Sibley; Amber Norris; Kristen Simmons; Shannon 
Hudson; Jennifer Crawford 
RE: American Retirement Communities, LLC/SJ RC, LLC, p/f (Putnam County): Extension 

Your request for an additional extension to the due date for staffs January 4, 20 19 deficiency letter is approved. 
The new due date is June 5~ 2019. 

Please let me know if you need further assistance. 

Melinda Watts 

Florida Public Service Commission 

---- -----------------------
From: Matthew G. Petra [mailto:MPetra@zkslawfirm.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2019 7:50AM 
To: Melinda Watts 
Cc: 'Scott Middlebrooks'; Dwayne Gray 
Subject: RE: American Retirement Communities, LLC/SJRC, LLC, p/f (Putnam County): Extension 

Good Morning Mrs. Watts: 

Pursuant to your conversation, yesterday, with Lesa Middlebrooks, on behalf of St. Johns River Estates Utilities, LLC, I am 
writing to request a thirty (30) day extension. If you have any comments or questions, please do not hesitate in letting us 
know. Also, if the extension is granted, please respond to this email. 

Thank you, 

Matthew G. Petra 
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